
 
January 10, 2021                                            

To: All WVSA Clubs, Board of Directors & Staff 

Re:  WVSA RTP Memo 

Fr: Dave Laraba - WVSA Executive Director 

   WVSA has received communication from the Office of Governor Justice. 
Unfortunately, the response from Chief of staff Brian Abraham was, “I will get 
back to you”. Based on that response WVSA is still on hold for Return to Play. 

  We are working with several members of the legislature to get clarification on 
the status of Outdoor sports. We will update everyone as soon as we receive 
more information 

Program information  

Transfer window for travel players is from 1/15-2/15.  

WVSA State League for 12U teams entering in State Cup will be 3/13-14 for boys and 
3/20-21 for girls at Shawnee. 

Cups: Open Cup, State Cup Prelims and qualification will be 5/15-16, site TBD and 
State Cup will be 5/22-23 in Beckley. 

Please continue to report and COVID positives as we update the Governors off 
regularly.  

Here is a form to be used by WVSA clubs to report COVID issues: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWGJC2S 

WVSA clubs must adhere to the rulings and policies of the WV Governor’s Office and local county 
health departments for the medical, general liability and D&O insurance coverage to be valid.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns on how to proceed, please contact WVSA Executive Director, 
Dave Laraba, at dave@wvsoccer.net 

 

 

 

 


